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As an Oregonian and a PCP for precinct 56, I oppose HB 2961. Funding for project 

like this will be cut federally. In doing so, Oregon Tax payers will feel this blow. Right 

now, Oregonians are suffering. We need to eliminate Oregonians burden. This will 

hurt the people of Oregon and my precinct. I oppose HB2961  


